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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING
A SPECIAL MEETING TO WELCOME THE FORMER PRESIDENT OF EL SALVADOR
AND CANDIDATE FOR THE POST OF SECRETARY GENERAL OF THE OAS
MR. FRANCISCO FLORES

PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
N.V. No. V-007/05
Washington, D.C., January 21, 2005
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that Mr. Francisco Flores, a candidate for the post of Secretary General of the Organization of American States, wishes to give a presentation on his vision of the OAS to the Permanent Council.

I would therefore be grateful if you could arrange for the Permanent Council to welcome the former President of El Salvador, Mr. Francisco Flores, at a special meeting on January 27, 2005 at 10:00 a.m.  I should add that the candidate will be accompanied by His Excellency, the Minister of Foreign Affairs of El Salvador, Mr. Francisco Esteban Laínez.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Abigaíl Castro de Pérez

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Manuel María Cáceres
Chair of the Permanent Council
Permanent Representative of Paraguay
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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